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A lot can happen in a week. I’'m not going to say
much more in this section as | think the rest of the
newsletter sums up the week nicely, and that’s
before all the rest of the learning that takes place
day in day out in the classrooms and beyond.

Y5/6 Football & Netball
Presentation

This week, our Year 5/6 football and netball
teams were crowned champions of the

St Austell and District Football and Netball Small
Schools leagues after their excellent
performances over the course of the season.
The teams proudly collected the trophies during
the presentation at Biscovey Academy on
Tuesday. Here are a couple of photos from the
afternoon.

Earlier this week the RNLI visited the school to give
KS2 an assembly on beach safety. We are

very lucky to live in such a beautiful part of the
world, but must make sure we are all aware of the
dangers posed by the sea (and the sun).

Children were reminded about the meaning of the
different flags, the importance of sunscreen and
even had the opportunity to dress as lifeguards.

Drums 5th May

Due to the Headteacher interviews next Friday,
there won’t be any drumming lessons.

Lantic’s Class Assembly

Yesterday we were treated to a fantastic assembly by
Lantic all about their recent topic, The Seaside. It was
all the children’s own work and they performed it so
well. Afterwards family members enjoyed a cup of
tea and cake. Congratulations to everyone involved.

Guitar 12th May

During SATs week, guitar lessons will take place on
Friday 12th May rather than Thursday 11th May.
All other music lessons running as normal.

Staff Training

Advanced notice that there will be no after school
clubs or Oceans running on Tuesday 27th June due
to all staff taking part in safeguarding training.

In addition, on the last day of term Wednesday 26th
July, there will be no Oceans after school club.
School finishes for everyone as normal at 3:05pm.




Spring Bake Off - £1345 PROFIT - Thank you!

What a fabulous Saturday we all had at our latest . — e
fundraising event. The weather was once again on ;;,'f.l' oDy 4 ---f . o Y
our side as families enjoyed a fantastic day out : . 3 Vi
enjoying a whole variety of activities and ' '
refreshments organised by our FUNdraising
group.

A BIG thank you to the team and everyone who
contributed, whether helping out, donating raffle
prizes or coming along on the day. It was also a
tough task judging the Bake Off. Results can be . 8
found on our website under the News section or Take a look at the photos on our website

Fundraising tab. under the Fundraising tab.

Fowey Festival Competition

In the build up to the Fowey Festival, we once again submitted entries for the Young Writers and
Artists competition which this year had a focus of 'The Town Quay'. With so many fantastic entries, the
feedback from judges was that they had some extremely difficult decisions selecting the overall
winners. Well done to all competitors across the school.

Poetry:

Infants - Second Prize: Sam E and Short Listed: Henry RC
Juniors - Highly Commended: Millie, Commended: Lily D
Short Listed: Lily LW, Paige and Rebecca

Stories:
Juniors - First Prize: Lucie, Second Prize: Ronnie, Highly Commended: Fin,
Commended: Owain, Short Listed: Will, Lowenna, Leo and Aneura

Pictures:
Infants - First Prize: Noah C

Juniors - Short Listed: Kerris and Lily LW 4
“We explored the biomes and Readymoney’s Tl"ip
learnt about using plants for food, o
water and shelter in the Amazon to Pizza Express
rainforest to help us survive.” Yesterday Readymoney experienced pizza making with
By Naomi and Elissa the experts after enjoying a trip to Pizza Express, Truro.

After making their own personalised pizzas, they
headed to Boscawen Park to enjoy 'pizza in the park’,
followed by some team games.

Polridmouth’s
Trip to Eden
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Best wishes, Don'’t forget to check the ‘A’ frame each week, our news (including
Chris Wathern calendar and twitter feed) and online calendar on our websgite.




